## **Pre-School Newsletter**

Our class topic will be Christmas celebrations. Our children will be learning about the Christmas story and how families from around the world celebrate Christmas.

Rehearsals for our Christmas nativity have already started, its going well it's so nice hearing their lovely voices singing all the songs.

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snack.

Just a gentle reminder, our children play outside in all weathers can you make sure they come into school with their coat so they don't miss out on their outside play and wellies if they have a pair to change into if it's raining.

We have the school photographer coming into school on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November, children don't need to wear uniform on that day.

For those who are not in on a Friday please bring your children into school for 10am to have their photograph taken.

We will be holding a coffee morning on Saturday the 18<sup>th</sup> of November 10am till 12, o'clock look forward to seeing you there for tea and cake.

Don't forget to bring in your slip and money into school if your child is taking part in the Christmas shop at Sunbeams, please remember if we are buying for a sister or brother to put the age down on the slip thank you in advance.

We have an inset day on 4<sup>th</sup> of December pre-school will be closed for staff training.

The Christmas nativity will be on Friday the 8<sup>th</sup> of December, remember to save the date. It will be held at Mayfield in the main hall.

Parents should bring their children to the main hall for 9.15 am, the teachers will get them into costume and the performance will begin by 9.30.

Children will be taken back to class from the main hall by the teaching staff. Please walk around to collect your child after the performance for those who don't attend an all day session. If your child attends on a Friday afternoon, you bring them back to school for 1pm.

The children's homework has been amazing thank you for supporting this extra activity.

Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.